
 

                         

December 10, 2024 

To        Board of Education (Public Meeting) 

From Ray Velestuk, Secretary-Treasurer/CFO  

Re Public Board Meeting Start Times 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
THAT the Board of Education change the start times of the Public Board Meetings in 2025 to begin at 6:00 
pm. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
The above change is proposed to better accommodate the schedules of staff, board members, and the public, 
ensuring greater participation and convenience. 
 
If approved by the Board, revisions will be made to Staff and Board calendars with copies provided to the 
trustees. The public will be notified by our website and social media platforms.  


